LAKELAND SCHOOL CORPORATION

Dear Parents,

Lakeland elementary schools are implementing a finger scanning identification program in an effort to provide security for your child's cafeteria account and provide students an easy way to identify themselves when using the cafeteria. This will also eliminate the use of the lunch card system which is slower than and not nearly as efficient as the newer technology available to us.

How does finger scanning identification work?

Using a finger scanner, the software scans the fingerprint to create and store individual templates of unique points that identify each student. When the student returns, the software again scans the finger and looks for a match in the database. When a match is found, the student is identified!

What about my child's privacy?

The software scans the finger for identification. It does not store a copy of the fingerprints. Instead, the software creates a template of the unique fingerprint characteristics. These templates are stored in the school's database with the same high level of security of all of your child's records. When your child graduates or is no longer enrolled in the school system, the templates are deleted. At no time is a fingerprint image stored. No fingerprints can be recreated or delivered to any agency - governmental or otherwise.

Thanks for being involved!

It is important to us that your child's experience in school is educational and rewarding. We hope you will find this new way of identifying your child to be safe, easy, accurate and more efficient than the current system.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. Sincerely,

Tammy Fennell Food Service Director 260-499-2400